
From: FS-George Washington and Jefferson National Forests PublicAffairs
To: Rust, Stephani -FS; Cote, Paula - FS
Subject: FW: WWW Mail: Pipeline
Date: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 9:50:38 AM

Forwarding a public comment re MVP to the Public Affairs email box on the GWJNF.

-----Original Message-----
From: FS-Mailroom R8 George Washington Jefferson <Mailroom_R8_George_Washington_Jefferson@usda.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, December 28, 2022 12:56 PM
To: FS-George Washington and Jefferson National Forests PublicAffairs <SM.FS.GWJNF-PA@usda.gov>
Subject: FW: WWW Mail: Pipeline

-----Original Message-----
From: bostonred  <
Sent: Friday, December 23, 2022 4:14 PM
To: FS-Mailroom R8 George Washington Jefferson <Mailroom_R8_George_Washington_Jefferson@usda.gov>
Subject: WWW Mail: Pipeline

I find it reprehensible that a supposed "Caring for the land . . . would allow a pipeline through one of the last of the
diminishing areas where humans do not destroy. Everyone caves in to the almighty dollar. Where I live in Ct,
innocent bears and a myriad of other species struggle to avoid humans. You should all look in the mirror. If you
TRULY care about the land, you will fight this disgusting proposal. Unfortunately, politicians will figure out
wording or other nonsense, to get this done. However, you can take a stand for what is right. You can and should
fight evil. Thanks for reading.




